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Dear Parents

This week the children have started their end of year assessments. We will be
reporting on their progress and next steps in their end of year reports.

Please make sure that you are following the latest guidance about reporting and
going for testing should your child or any family member show signs of Covid.
We do know of local schools who have had to shut bubbles and we really do not
want this to happen at Cusgarne.

Public Health England do not recommend the use of lateral flow testing for
children under the age of 11. Instead, if your child displays symptoms, they will
have to isolate and have a PCR test. You MUST inform us that your child has
symptoms and is going for a PCR test. If any parents do not take their child for a
PCR test, they will have to self-isolate. Once the result is known, please let us
know straightaway. If the test comes back as positive, the self-isolation period is
10 days and we willhave to close the appropriate bubble.

We are once againin a fast moving situation so please be vigilant.

"Do you need to report a POSITIVE qspre
COVID-19 teste"

In the first instance, please contact your school office by
phone. If the school is closed, complete the form at the link
below to report a positive test.

www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus
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Following my letter home last week concerning the class structure next year, lam
able to confirm that there will be NO change to the start and end times of the
school day. The school day will start at 8.30am and finish at 2.45pm. We have
had lots of positive feedback on these timings and it allows working parents the
extra time to get to work.

Given the current guidance for schools, we will still be holding a Sports Day for
the children but we are unable to invite parents. As a staff, we are really
disappointed because we love the family event our Sports Day became.

Instead, we willhave aKS1 Sports afternoon on Monday 12 July with KS2 having
theirs on Wednesday 14 July. Should the weather be unkind, we will re-arrange
for the following week.

We have also had to undertake a vigorous risk assessment which has been
cleared to allow the Kingfisher Class to give their end of year performance,
albeit to areduced audience. We are delighted that the children will get the
chance to shine because they have been working so hard learning lines and the
songs. We know that the current restrictions imposed are not ideal for families
but we welcome the opportunity forour year 5and é's to perform.

Please see the poster at the end of this bulletin for details.

We would also like to thank Mr Dyer who has cut back the verges. Thank you for
giving up your time to help all of us!

Have a super weekend.

Yours sincerely

B A
Tim Barnard

Head of School
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Date: Tuesday 20 July 2021
Time: 5.30pm

Location: Top playing field at school

Information: Please note that only ONE adult (from year 5 and year 6
families) is permitted to attend. Please bring your own chair or picnic
blanket to sit on. These will need to be set up beside one of the marker
cones (so you can socially distance). We will also live stream on
Google classroom.

If you have children, please do not bring them along. You will need to
make arrangements for someone else to look after them.

Please bring your own sanitizer, wear a face mask when entering the
school grounds and please note that there will be NO toilet facilities
available (so go before you leave homel).

We will be having a retiring collection to help cover our production
costs.

IMPORTANT—If it is wet, the children will perform in the Hall and we will
live stream the show via Google Classroom.



Academy Administrator - Cusgarne
Primary School

ensen
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TYPE OF POSITION: Administrator

SUBJECT. Administration

SALARY Grade F - Actual annual salary range £5,989 - £7,514
START DATE: 6th September 2021

CLOSING DATE: 9th July 2021 at 9am

Interview Date 15 July 2021
For full information, please visit

CurrentVacancies - The Aspire Academy Trust
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